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MARE ISLAND WESTERN APPROACH REPLACEMENT BRIDGE PROJECT - BRIDGE CLOSURE
ON OCTOBER 16, 2015

VALLEJO, CA — Pile driving (Four Piles) and concrete placement has been completed for the first phase
of the West Approach project. The bridge abutment will be filled with concrete this week and the bridge
deck precast panels next week. The first phase will be completed by installing approach slab and
handrails, and is anticipated to be completed by early November. At that time, traffic will then be
redirected to the new deck, and the same demolition/pile driving/abutment and decking work will occur
on the remaining half of the bridge.

Please note: The full daytime closure (9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.) will be necessary on Friday, October 16,
2015, for placing precast panels for the deck. A crane will be placed in the travel lane for lifting and
placement of the panels, each weighing approximately 42,000 pounds. Regular construction updates
will be published through the City Manager’s Bi-Weekly Report and on the project webpage.

Project Milestones:

Construction began: July 2015 (one-way traffic on bridge)

Stage 1 — Mare Island Bridge Closed (9 a.m. to 6 p.m.): October 16, 2015
Stage 1 — Stage 1 Complete: Early November 2015

Stage 2 — Stage 2 Complete: December 2015

Project Substantially Complete: January 2016
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